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September 1, 2016 

Dr. Ramon S. Torrecilha 
President 
Westfield State University 
P. 0. Box 1630 
Westfield MA, 01086-1630 

Dear President Torrecilha: 

Congratulations on your appointment as President of Westfield State University. 

On behalf of Southern Connecticut State University, I am pleased to present the enclosed 
scroll in observance of your inauguration on October 13 and 14, 2016. 

Best wishes for success. 

Sincerely yours, 

~~ 
Joe Bertolino 
President 
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